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The first chapter of the book is about how not to die from heart
disease. Here the author explains one of the most common
misconceptions about heart disease. Many people think that heart
disease is something as inevitable as old age. However, that is not
so true. The author examined the results of studies by Western
doctors and experts from Sub-Saharan Africa and came to a radically
different conclusion. The doctors in Africa discovered that heart
disease practically does not exist in that part of the world.
Regardless of the fact that Africa’s medical possibilities are on a
lower level than those in America, heart disease practically does
not exist there.

   



According to immigration studies, this is not due to genetic
reasons. The same thing is discovered in a famous
China-Cornell-Oxford Project (or the China Study). What causes the
absence of heart conditions and diseases connected with heart and
cardiovascular systems is only one thing—diet. After this, the
author explains the most common causes for heart diseases. He
states that there are three main sources of LDL cholesterol, which
then cause medical problems. These are trans-fat, saturated fat and
dietary cholesterol. Moreover, the author suggests that if someone
wants to be safe from the risk of a heart attack, one should aim
for an LDL cholesterol level that is below 70 mg/dl.
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How Not to Die is a book written by Michael
Greger. The author wrote this book because he wanted to make a
difference, which is exactly what this book is written for.
However, prior writing this book, there were several events that
influenced the writer to begin writing it in the first place. The
author saw that it is possible to live a healthy life, to eat
healthier food and thus to live longer. Moreover, Greger decided to
collect everything he has learned about health in general and
healthier lifestyles and to write it on a piece of paper. 

        
How Not to Die is divided into fifteen chapters.
Each chapter will be summarized in this summary. Through each
chapter, the author describes one thing, and then shows that it is
possible to improve life in that area. This means that there are
fifteen things the author explains how not to die from. Since the
book is written in a reader-friendly manner, it is very easy to
read it, which is definitely a plus.
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